
A Christmas message…
Dear all,
It has been a very busy and successful term for our staff and pupils. As we approach
the joyous season of Christmas, all the staff at Pencombe CofE Primary would like
to take a moment to extend our warmest wishes to you and your families. This
festive time is not only a celebration of traditions but also an opportunity to reflect
on the blessings of family, love, and togetherness.

The holiday season is a reminder of the importance of gratitude and
kindness. The children have been involved in many acts of kindness,
particularly at this time of togetherness and joy. They raised £138 for St
Michael’s Hospice in the Rudolf Run!



The children sprinkled Christmas magic around the 
community by singing carols, raising £44 to go to The Red Cross
as decided by the children.

Thank you also for your contributions in our nativity
service, half of the money (£55) went to the Church and
the rest to school to help support all of the opportunities
created for the children. 

The Pencombe Posadas had the best time visiting all of the children’s homes.



The children loved their Christmas parties, the talent show 
and couldn’t believe it when Father Christmas himself 
visited Pencombe with presents for the everyone!

We would like to thank you all, parents, pupils and friends of
Pencombe, for your continued support and to wish you and your loved
ones a restful Christmas and a New Year of health and happiness.
We look forward to seeing you on Monday 8th January 2024.

From all the staff at Pencombe CofE Primary

“May you be filled with the wonder of Mary, the obedience of Joseph,
the joy of the angels, the eagerness of the shepherds, the
determination of the magi, and the peace of the Christ child.
Almighty God, Father, Son and Holy Spirit, bless you now and forever."


